
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 11/16/2011 5:41:58 PM 
To: Dowdell, Jennifer (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5); 

'michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov' (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov); Jacobson, ErikB 
(RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 

Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Cal Fire/UC Land transfer 

Erik/Jen - do we have an ETA ? 

From: Colvin, Michael [mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2011 05:06 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Cal Fire/UC Land transfer 

Hi Brian 

Seeing this article today (http://www.redding.com/news/201 l/nov/15/pge-land-deal-mav-
advance) reminded me that 1 have been meaning to reach out to you about this. This is a topic 
that I have personal interest in (and really certain that it's even on Ferron's radar) but would 
you mind just giving me a head's up when PG&E is ready to file their application to do the 
transfer? I want to be able to track it... Many thanks! 

Michael 

Michael Colvin 

Energy Advisor to Commissioner Ferron 

California Public Utilities Commission 

(415) 355-5484 

michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.qov 
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